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Hello,

I understand the great need to preserve our wild spaces and protect the natural habitats of the many species that

call them home. I support limiting the number of people allowed in an area per day and overnight. I do no support

charging them a per person fee, let alone a processing fee. How much money does one piece of paper cost? Not

three dollars worth and it isn't going to take a worker that long to handle it either. There should be a small flat rate

fee regardless of number of people.

Or frankly none at all since the forests are maintained by state taxes. 

I grew up in Bend and lived for a long time in Redmond as well. I often like to return and it really saddens me that

in the name of protection we will be denying some people the right to even experience that great wilderness. 

Sincerely, 

Alera Saul 

 


